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OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK

MONDAY-SATURDAY: 11-8:30
SUNDAY: 12-6

DAILY FOOD AND BEER sPECIALS!

EXCLUSIVE OFFER:

PRESENT YOUR BREVARD COLLEGE 
STUDENT ID ON ANY SATURDAY OR 
SUNDAY TO RECEIVE 10% OFF ANY 
BURRITO PLUS ONE FREE DRINK

OPEN MIC NIGHT SATURDAY, FEB 13 
AND FEB 20!

OFFER GOOD THROUGH FEBRUARY 
28

Van Horn, cont. from p. 1

also reminded us that our athletic programs 
are already at the bottom of the SAC in 
terms of expenditures and budgets.

There was also a question posed regarding 
the possibility of Greek Life on campus, a 
recent hot-button issue around Brevard.  
While there is no rule against Greek life, 
Van Horn enumerated the concerns of many 
students that Greek Life would serve more 
to segregate students than to bring them 
together.

The campus theme of sustainability 
was another issue addressed.  We recently 
installed new energy effi cient boilers which 
should save us money.  However, it does 
take time for investments in sustainability 
to produce tangible fi nancial benefi ts.  Van 
Horn also noted that the new tennis facility 
is a sustainable building.

The big question that students looked to 
have answered is: what can we, as students, 
do to help with the college’s finances?  
Van Horn said that the biggest boon to the 
college comes from students who have good 
experiences here and pass these experiences 
on to acquaintances, thereby helping to 

Update from BC Students on Immersion Semester
by Britney Pittman
Contributor

Last week the students participating in 
the Immersion Semester became Leave No 
Trace Instructors after spending Monday 
and Tuesday in Pisgah National Forest 
teaching and learning about the LNT 
Principles.  Though it was quite cold 

increase enrollment.  
Van Horn again explained that the college 

would like to see overall enrollment rise 
to 715 students in the next 5 years and 
potentially 1,000 students. 

He also asked that we participate in the 
NSSE survey and end-of-course surveys so 
that changes can be made to the campus in 
order to suit the student’s needs.

Most of all, Van Horn said we should 
have pride in being a Brevard College 
student and should discourage negativity 
and ‘naysayers’ around campus, those 
who are attempting to undermine positive 
changes being made to the college.

and rainy, the trip was a great start to the 
semester for everyone in the group.  This 
week (Wednesday- Friday) the group is 
headed back into Pisgah to practice their 
backcountry living skills.
Note: WLEE majors who plan to 
participate in the Immersion Semester 
during the 2010-2011 academic year 
should attend one of two information 
sessions on Monday, Feb. 15—at 12:30 
p.m. or at 5:30 p.m.Each 30-minute 

session will be in Ross Hall 1 (front 
classroom). The meeting will include an 
overview of the Immersion Semester, 
a discussion of what to expect during 
the experience, and details about 
the application process. Completed 
applications for the Fall 2010 semester are 
due by 5 p.m. on Monday, March 1.
Attendance at one of these meetings is 
essential in order to be eligible to apply 
for Immersion next year.


